
 
 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release: December 13, 2019 

 
Board Leader Passing the Baton with 
Gratitude & Optimism 
 
After 12 years of service to the School District of Altoona, current 
school board president, Robin Elvig has decided  
not to run for what would be her 5th school board term.  

 
We’re a healthy school district, much in part to Robin’s leadership over 
the years. Superintendent Dan Peggs put it this way, “Simply said, 
Robin Elvig is a leader among leaders and our school board and school district is healthier because she served here. She is 
a dedicated leader who has consistently served the community and students of Altoona in a way few others can compare. 
Her service and legacy to our district will be everlasting as she continues to stay present in the community. We are 
incredibly grateful for her leadership.”   

 
Elvig said, “Over the years, my admiration for professional educators and public education has continued to grow. We have 
great educators in our midst. My dream is for the Chippewa Valley to become the go-to area for great public education!” 
On a personal level, I know I’ve made mistakes. I've cried, laughed, and celebrated with our school board, staff, students, 
and with our community. But in the end, I chose to serve in this capacity to assure that our youngest community members 
have access to a safe, engaging, high-quality education. So, with gratitude and optimism I pass the baton onto the next 
school board member.”  

 
 
 
  

 
 

 
Joyce Orth, Communications Coordinator 

School District of Altoona 
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Robin Elvig has served on the  
Altoona School Board since April 2008,  
and as board president since May 2016. 
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